
Thank You for Attending the Library 

Citizenship Class 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

Thank you for attending our recent Citizenship Class at [Library Name]. We appreciate your 

participation and hope you found the session informative and engaging. 

We are committed to supporting our community in the journey towards citizenship, and we are 

glad you took the time to join us. Your interest in learning more about the citizenship process is 

commendable. 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. We 

look forward to seeing you at future programs! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Library Name] 

[Contact Information] 


